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As a life-long Oregonian, I have seen growth in population, with some progress in managing
the growth and pollution that has come along with it. Our energy from wind, hydro, and solar
is beginning to replace fossil fuels. Some people are choosing less polluting vehicles. But the
fact remains, we have to do better.

SB557 can get us a jump start to a cleaner Oregon, by capping the polluters and creating jobs
in clean energy for rural areas. We must do more if we want a healthy future for our children
and grandchildren. Please pass SB557 out of committee for a positive vote.

Thank you.

Leslie Pohl-Kosbau
7126 SW 3rd. Ave
Portland, OR 97219
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